
MUMBAI  PORT  TRUST
MEDICAL DEPARTMENT

No. Hosp./ PPP/67/10564

To'
All Heads of Departments
Mumbai Port Trust

OFFICE  CIRCULAR

Date:18.02.2020

Sub.:    Issue of New smart card for registration of   MbpT Retired
EmDlovees for availing medical treatment at Grand Port
Hos-pital (existing MbpT Hospital).

*****

In   continuation   with   this   office   circular   No.   HOSP/PPP/67/9486   dtd.
18.01.2019, it is informed that the date of registration for issuing New Smart Card
for the Retired Employees of Mumbai Port Trust has been extended for six months
from 29th February 2020. The timing will be from 9.30 a.in. to 5.30 p.in. on all working
days. (except 2nd & 4th Saturdays and Holidays)

The Pension Office is hereby requested to communicate to all the Pensioners

/ Family Pensioners to get themselves registered.

Daily 500 registrations will be done on first come first serve basis for
pensioners. There will be 5 counters available for pensioners. The Concessionaire is
in the process of installation of five more computers and printers for registration of
employees and their dependants from 01.03.2020.

One  separate  counter  will  be  made  available  from  24.02.2020  for  Retired
Officers,  physically handicapped  pensioners  and  pensioners  above  75  years,  of all
categories.

(DR. A. ANNADURAI)
CHIEF MEDICAL OFFICER


